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Comments: I believe the unregulated shooting area off of Highway 67 in Douglas County between Rainbow Falls

Road and Trout Creek should be closed.  I think the name is Turkey ????  I have driven back into the area and

observed individuals and groups shooting military style rifles, handguns, etc. with no organized shooting area,

folks shooting in multiple directions, shells strewn on the ground, plus trash deposited around the area.

Appliances are dumped there and riddled with bullets. This area is unsafe and not environmentally sound not

safe.  This is dangerous.  I understand that folks have a right to shoot, Target practice but it needs to be done in

a safe place.


